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This legislation would make the civic duty of voting more difficult for the entire state of 

Oregon. Our voter turnout rate is low enough, we don't need to make it more difficult 

to vote. Vote by Mail has been a success in Oregon for decades. There is no 

empirical evidence of fraud or any other issue.  


